
New office in Copenhagen:
Bridging Central Europe and Scandinavia

(Left and right pictures: our shared offices at Reiulf Ramstad Arkitekter AS, ©B+G)

At Bollinger+Grohmann (B+G), our success thrives on expertise, 
creativity, and close collaboration, all infused with a genuine 
enjoyment of project work. Building upon these pillars, we are 
thrilled to announce the opening of our new office in Denmark!

The Copenhagen office will reinforce our established 
relationships with Danish stakeholders, fostering closer 
cooperation and streamlining future opportunities in structural 
and façade engineering at the service of architecture.

We see Copenhagen as an international hub for sustainable 
building design that aligns with B+G’s international philosophy. 
Combined with our commitment to integrating structural 
engineering and analysing environmental effects, we aim to 
reduce environmental impacts through a creative and sensible 
approach to projects.

Copenhagen has captivated B+G for years, marked by success-
ful collaborations with renowned firms. We eagerly anticipate 
further fruitful partnerships in the years ahead. Denmark will be 
a hub for our work in Scandinavia, hand in hand with our Oslo 
office.

Our commitment to inter-office collaboration remains stead-
fast as employees will continue to traverse between branches, 
enriching B+G’s collective expertise. With a focus on complex 
construction projects, this knowledge exchange is integral to 
our long-term growth.

With the inauguration of B+G Copenhagen, our international 
family, comprising over 400 professionals across 20 branch-
es, stands ready to tackle your construction challenges. We 
invite you to engage with us as we craft tailored, innovative, 
cost-effective solutions for your projects through collaborative 
planning.

Location: Gammel Kongevej 131B / 1850 Frederiksberg  
(Metropolitan Copenhagen)

Contact: Flemming Højbjerre Sørensen, +45 60 56 92 43,  
office@bollinger-grohmann.dk


